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I agree with the UNESCO advisory mission that the current tunnel proposal would have an
adverse effect on the outstanding universal value of the Stonehenge world heritage site,
and that a southern bypass alternative should be further explored instead. 
If a tunnel does go ahead, the western portal must be moved to be outside the WHS. 
There is not enough detailed new information provided about alternatives. 
I wish to express my continued strong objection to the current proposals. 
Sophia Smith (registered interested party)




